

# 2020-08-31 OAM Meeting notes

## Date

31 Aug 2020 | 6am PDT | 9am EDT | **13:00 UTC** | 14:00 WEST | 15:00 CEST | 16:00 EEST | 18:30 IST | 21:00 CST | 22:00 JST |  
<https://zoom.us/j/436210993>

## Attendees

- [John Keeney](#) ★
- [Abhinav Singh](#)
- [Alex Stancu](#) ★
- [Amar Kapadia](#)
- [@Bujunuri Ramanareddy](#)
- [user-4907f](#)
- [@changlan Tsai](#)
- [user-4594e](#)
- [David Kinsey](#)
- [Eliza Celenti](#)
- [James Li](#)
- [Kuldeep Negi](#)
- [Konrad Baka](#) ★
- [Gautam Kumar](#)
- [@Himesh Shukla](#)
- [Lasse Kaihlavirta](#)
- [Lathishbabu Ganesan](#) ★
- [Lorraine Welch](#)
- [@Manjunath D](#)
- [Maxime Bonneau](#)
- [Marci Haas](#)
- [Marcin Krasowski](#)
- [Naveen Sankad](#)
- [user-b6c6a](#)
- [ojus parikh](#)
- [@Ondrej Smalec](#)
- [Pawel Slowikowski](#) ★
- [Patrik Buhr](#)
- [@Praveen V](#)
- [@subhash](#) ★
- [Qi Sun](#)
- [qpatbuh](#)
- [user-d5bae](#)
- [Rahul Banerji](#)
- [bujunuri ramanareddy](#)
- [Sandeep Shah](#) ★
- [Samuli Silvius](#)
- [Sonia Sangari](#) ★
- [Martin Skorupski](#) ★
- [@vidhu.pandey](#)
- [user-ebe48](#)

## Info:

- [Andrea Buldorini](#) ★
- [John Ng](#)
- [Tracy Van Brakle](#)

## Goals

- Share information

## See also

- [2020-08-31 NONRTRIC Meeting notes](#)
- [2020-08-31 SIM Meeting notes](#)

Please add yourself 😊 Thanks.

## Discussion items

| Time  | Item       | Who                         | Notes                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         |
|-------|------------|-----------------------------|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 00:00 | ADMIN      | @all                        | next meeting 07 Sep 2020                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      |
| 00:00 | non-rt-ric | <a href="#">John Keeney</a> | report by John<br><br>ONAP <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ trust store for certs on CCSDK</li><li>▪ Sonar not picking up the tests</li></ul><br>O-RAN-SC <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ release candidate towards O-RAN-SC</li><li>▪ ask for help updating wiki, doc, ....</li><li>▪ request from rApp registering</li></ul> |
| 00:00 | OTF        |                             | In case of requests - <a href="#">David Kinsey</a> is going to address them                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   |

|       |               |                                  |                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        |
|-------|---------------|----------------------------------|------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 00:00 | RIC dashboard | <a href="#">Lorraine Welch</a>   | report by Lorraine <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ running jiras are under control...</li> </ul>                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              |
| 00:00 | SIM           | <a href="#">Alex Stancu</a>      | report by Alex <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ E2-sim; Ron going to contribute code <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ Wait for Ron commits...</li> <li>▪ no license header - should be added (thanks @subhash )</li> </ul> </li> <li>▪ O1-sim <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ upgrade of framework for next version</li> <li>▪ Scope of SIM <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ NetConf server with O-RAN yangs</li> <li>▪ VES-EndPoint (http-client)</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> </ul> |
| 00:00 | OAM           | <a href="#">Martin Skorupski</a> | report by Martin <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ AAA: Regression fails - to be analysed ...</li> <li>▪ O-RAN/ 3GPP data model: issues with copyright and license statements and open-source Email to ToC</li> </ul>                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           |
| 00:00 | Q&A           | @all                             | questions, suggestions, concerns, proposals to be addressed                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            |

## Action items

